
To the School of Medicine Family: 

Earlier this month, over 140 individuals participated in strategic dialogue sessions on the future of the School of 
Medicine. We are grateful to all who came and contributed their perspectives. Thank you! 

As this process unfolds, we again invite you to participate in another round of community dialogue. We will 
sponsor five additional sessions in which you will have an opportunity to provide your perspective on the draft 
vision and talk about the future of the School of Medicine. As before, all stakeholders in our SOM community are 
invited. This process provides a unique opportunity to anyone affiliated with the School of Medicine to contribute 
to our future.  

Request 

Please attend one of the two-hour dialogue sessions listed below. Please RSVP before Sept. 21 via the following  

link: https://waynestate.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2n5nUTdK7Y4cTC6 

Sept. 27: 

 Session 1: 6 to 8 p.m. [Zoom] 

Sept. 29: 

 Session 2: 9 to 11 a.m. [Margherio Family Conference Center] 

 Session 3: 1 to 3 p.m. [Margherio Family Conference Center] 

 Session 4: 6 to 8 p.m. [Zoom] 

Sept. 30 

 Session 5: 10 a.m. to noon [Margherio Family Conference Center] 

After you RSVP, you will receive additional information 3-5 days prior to your session about how to prepare for 
your session. 

Background 

We are using a participatory process to gather and include insights about the strategic direction of the school. This 

input will be used to refine the vision for our school, deepen our sense of purpose in alignment with our mission, 

and establish strategic goals and objectives that meet the needs of our stakeholders. 

If you have any questions, please contact: Robert Reaves at rtreaves@med.wayne.edu   

With sincerest appreciation, 

Wael Sakr, M.D. 

Dean 

Wayne State University School of Medicine 
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